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SUMMARY

Repeals certain requirements with respect to hospital nurse staffing committees and plans. Requires
Oregon Health Authority to provide processes for hospital to request variance, appeal denial of
variance and request additional staff to meet nurse-to-patient ratio if authority adopts nurse staffing
standard based on nurse-to-patient ratio.
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